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[Secure] Not accepted- Incoming Wire Payment
for SSGP A-407872

Dear MRS RAMANDEEP KAUR,

This email is to inform you that your recent incoming
wire transfer to fund your Scotiabank Student GIC
Program (SSGP) investment account has not been
accepted. Unfortunately, the wire transfer was not
completed per the program requirements, and was

returned for the following reason:
- ORDERING CUSTOMER ADDRESS DOES NOT MAT

For more information on how to fund your investment
account, please refer to the "You send money from a
Bank in India’ section in the Scotiabank Student GIC
Program Guide found online:

hitps://startright.scotiabank.com/student-
gic.html

Kindly follow up with your financial institution as your
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